
 

 

  

 

 

 

Accessibility Declaration 

 

EDUsfera Academic Press is committed to ensuring the accessibility of its website in 

accordance with the provisions of the Act of April 4, 2019, on digital accessibility of 

websites and mobile applications of public entities. This Accessibility Statement applies to 

the website: https://edusfera.press/.  

 

 Publication date of the modernized website: February 10, 2023 (the website is 

continuously updated). 

 Compliance status with the Digital Accessibility Act: The website is compliant 

with the Act of April 4, 2019, on digital accessibility of websites and mobile 

applications of public entities. 

Date of the Accessibility Declaration: May 25, 2024. 

 

The declaration was prepared based on a self-assessment using the Checklist for Testing 

Digital Accessibility of Websites. 

 

Last review of the declaration: October 25, 2024. 

 

Every individual has the right to request digital accessibility of the website or any of its 

elements.  

The request should include the following: 

1. Contact details of the requester. 

2. Indication of the specific website or mobile application in question. 

3. Preferred method of contact. 

If the requester requires the information through an alternative access method, they should 

specify a suitable way for this to be provided. The public entity should address the request 

promptly, no later than within 7 days of receiving the request. If it is not possible to meet 

this deadline, the public entity will inform the requester of the expected timeframe for 

fulfilling the request, which must not exceed 2 months from the date of the request. 

If digital accessibility cannot be ensured, the public entity may propose an alternative 

method of accessing the information. If the entity refuses to meet the request for digital 

accessibility or an alternative method of access, the requester may file a complaint 

regarding the provision of digital accessibility of the website or any of its elements. After 

exhausting the above procedure, a further request can be submitted to the Commissioner 

for Human Rights. 
 

https://edusfera.press/

